
Dear committee  
 
My name is Anna Shadrin, I live in Aurora Oregon. I am a member of the Russian Old Believer 
community. I am asking you to vote no on SB761.  
 
This bill would impact many of our elder members as they do not own computers or printers. They 
would not be able to voice their concerns without the help of the younger generation.  
 
Please vote no on SB761 and stand up for the rights of our elder population. 
 
Thank you for your time 
Anna Shadrin  
 

 


